
Public Hearing 

August 1, 2022 

Tannerite Explosives with Propane Bottles 

 

As advertised a public hearing was held on Monday, August 1, 2022 at 4:45 p.m. in the Police Jury 

Meeting Room of the Courthouse Building, 200 Court Street, Ste. 207, Ville Platte, La to hear comments 

and/or questions on banning the practice of shooting a combination of tannerite explosives with 

propane bottles.  

 

There have been complaints from constituents concerned about the rattling of windows when these 

explosives are being shot together and causing disturbances throughout the Parish.  

 

Being there were no other comments the hearing was declared closed.  

 

 

 

_____________________________________   ________________________________ 

Bryan Vidrine, President     Donald Bergeron, Secretary-Treasurer 

 


